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Photo of the meeting organizers 

The second Israel chapter of the InterPore conference was held at the Weizmann Institute of 

Science on September 18; about fifty researchers and academicians from throughout the 

nation attended. During the day, students gave lectures on a vast array of porous media-

related research from various viewpoints. In addition, there was an interesting poster 

session where new research works were presented. The conference encouraged collaboration 

and knowledge sharing between researchers and students, and we look forward to sharing 

next year's meeting. 

The organization of the chapter was led by the student representative of the Israel Chapter, 

Dror Ettlinger from the Weizmann Institute of Science, and her committee members Yanjing 

Wei from Tel Aviv University, Mario del Mastro from the Technion, Arnold Bacharach from 

the Technion, and Sayan Sen from Ben Gurion University. We also thank Prof. Brian 

Berkowitz and the Weizmann institute for financing the conference. 

 

   

   


